
RIVERSIDE PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 96 
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Nakia Hall, Field Services Director from IASB will make a Strategic Planning presentation at 
the April 1, 2020 Committee of the Whole Meeting. 

 
This presentation will afford the Board of Education a third option to consider for the facilitation 
of the upcoming Strategic Planning for District 96 in 2021. 
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